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He aha te aha?       What’s on top? - with Mr Kaiser. 
.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are optimistic that Auckland will move to Alert Level 3 early next week, from Wednesday. 
 

This means that Tirimoana Primary School will be open ONLY for the children of workers who are 
required by their employer to work outside the home and do not have no suitable childcare 
arrangements organised or available. 
 
The Government and the Ministry of Education have advised all schools that at Alert Level 3 all children should 
remain at home. This is important for everyone. It is the way we can more quickly stop the spread of the Delta 
COVID-19 virus and get to Level 2 and then Level 1. Do not send your children to school if any adult in the 
household is at home or working from home. This is because the Delta variant is more dangerous.  
 
The same applies to our teachers, many of whom must work from home and have their own children at home 
too. We know it is not easy. We are all in this together – He waka eke noa.  
 
Attendance at school from Wednesday 22 September 2021 will ONLY be for those Tirimoana students whose 
parents are: 

• workers required by their employers to work outside of the home in Alert Level 3.  

• AND you have no suitable arrangements organised or available to your children.  

 If you have already told us that your child/children need to come to school.  
Please email mrshammond@tirimoana.school.nz  again to confirm that all adults in the household must go to 
work outside the home. Please do not be offended by this, it is our responsibility to make sure children, staff and 
community are kept safe.    
 
Hari wiki o te reo Māori  
Peter Kaiser 

 

 Thursday 16 September 2021 

The Prime Minister will be reviewing the Alert 
Levels on Monday 20 September and in 

principle, Auckland should move to Alert level 3 
on Tuesday 21 September at 11.59 pm.  
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